CBPS Writers/Reviewers workshop in Naivasha comes to a
close

Date and time:
Tue, 2014-12-23 09:40

The Writers/Reviewers workshop held between December 15 -19 2014 came 10 a close On Friday
December 19 2014. Prof. B. Aduda Principal of the College of Biological and Physical Sciences
officially closed the workshop. He thanked the Director of CODL for selecting CBPS to
participate in this workshop. He requested the Director of CODL to think about re training the
first lot of writers since many regulations had been introduced over the years. He extended an
invitation to the Director of CODL to speak to members of the Academic Board on the
requirements of C.U.E. He challenged the participants to be in the forefront of championing the
ODL by overcoming laziness and ensuring completion of the modules.

Others who spoke were:
e Dr. F. Nyongesa co-ordinator ODL (Science),

o Prof. P. Ndegwa, Director School of Biological Sciences,
e Prof. L. Njenga, Dean, SPS and Mr. Odumbe, Director CODL.



